From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 October 2013 00:07
To: jon@jonsmithassociates.net; John Adams
Subject: FW: Cornwall Neighbourhood Planning 'Getting on Track' Workshop 20 February 2013

People from the Roseland attended this



From: Shirley Penhaligon [mailto:parishclerk@roselandinfo.com] 
Sent: 24 January 2013 11:17
To: German Julian CC
Subject: FW: Cornwall Neighbourhood Planning 'Getting on Track' Workshop 20 February 2013
Hi Julian 

Have you seen this?

The event is aimed at people who are part of a NP steering group, and I am not but would like to attend. 

Do you want to see who can attend on the steering group and please keep me in mind. No less than 3 members can attend and no more than 5 members can attend. 

Many thanks 

Trudi 



From: Shanna Tran [mailto:ShannaT@cpre.org.uk] 
Sent: 22 January 2013 16:30
To: Shanna Tran
Cc: Nigel Pedlingham; Alex Munro
Subject: Cornwall Neighbourhood Planning 'Getting on Track' Workshop 20 February 2013
Dear Sir / Madam,

 

We are writing to let you know about a workshop that we plan to deliver in Truro on 20th  February 2013 as part of CPRE and NALC's delivery of the Supporting Communities and Neighbourhoods in Planning programme in partnership with Cornwall Council. 

The workshop has been designed to support councils, such as your own, towards the development of your Neighbourhood Plan and will seek to run through all of the key stages of the Plan preparation process in an informal and interactive manner. The day will seek to provide you with all of the tools and knowledge to develop your own project plan that will help you manage the development of your Neighbourhood Plan effectively. We will look at what is legally required by the Regulations, what best practice is recommended elsewhere and how long you may expect your Plan to take up until the point of referendum.

 

To attend this FREE session, please return the enclosed booking form with the names of no less than 3 and no more than 5 members of your Neighbourhood Plan steering group  who are available to attend on the day -  this is key as the workshop is based around interactive group work.  Places at this workshop are available on a first come first served basis (maximum 10 council groups). Please send your booking form to Shanna Tran - shannat@cpre.org.uk or call 020 7981 2865 for further information.

 

We look forward to hearing from you.

 

Alex Munro
Project Officer - Supporting communities and neighbourhoods in planning
Campaign to Protect Rural England

Direct dial: 020 7981 2820
 

 

